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oday in Orio al Serio, province 
of Bergamo, the blessing 
ceremony called "Festival of the 

Family and True Love" was held. It 
was a splendid ceremony attended by a 
total of 90 people. The blessing was 
given to 9 couples and 4 widows. The 

leaders of the Hare Krisna community 
also took part. The event was of great 
spiritual intensity, truly the descent of 
the Holy Spirit was felt during the 
ceremony of holy wine, holy water and 
the subsequent prayer of blessing. 
Many have cried of profound emotion. 
The participation of brothers and 
sisters made it possible to realize this 
event in a very official form in a 

beautiful auditorium, richly decorated 
with floral decorations made by the 
Japanese sisters. The choir of Bergamo 
played an important role in raising the 
spiritual atmosphere. We thank all the 
brothers and sisters for contributing to 
this unforgettable experience that we 
can consider a milestone for future 
events. 
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